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Year 4 have been learning all about habitats, 

including classifying organisms, food chains and 

webs and digitally designing their own hybrid 

animals. Here are some children who applied 

their learning independently to build food 

chains outdoors. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Here are some photos from how Blwyddyn 1 & 2 

celebrated Diwrnod Santes Dwynwen last week.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 have been practicing their measuring skills in Maths, 

Here are some children practicing how to accurately 

measure to the nearest cm.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 and 6 had a visit from PC Manus last 

week. 
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Happy Birthday 

Layla W – 28th January 

Elijah A – 29th January 

Carter R – 2nd February 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Years 1 & 2 have been learning some traditional Welsh folk dances in readiness 

for our school Eisteddfod in March.  

Important dates for your diary 

Monday 3rd February 

1/2MH & 1/2P Forest School/Life 

Skills 

Tuesday 4th February   

Y4 & Y6 Forest School/Life 

Skills/Builders Yard 

Y4 Swimming 

Wednesday 5th February 

Y3 & Y5 Forest School/Life 

Skills/Builders Yard 

Y6 Bouncing Back Session 

Thursday 6th February 

EYW, EYJ & 1/2NH Forest 

School/Life Skills 

Friday 7th February 

Young Voices Concert - 

Manchester 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Purple Vintage Illustrative Movie 

Night Poster 

Next week is Children’s Mental Health Week. We will be watching the 

movie, Inside Out, in the hall with popcorn and a drink, which has 

been kindly donated by the PTA. The children will then take part in 

activities back in class. Nursery children will enjoy activities in class 

with their popcorn and drinks. 
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